Formentera revives municipal sailing school
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The Formentera Council's Office of Sport has announced that next Wednesday, May 31, a
group of students from Marc Ferrer secondary school will be the first to try out the new facilities
of the municipal sailing school. The students, winners of the “Aules netes” prize, will take part in
nautical activities at the newly reopened school.

Surf club partnership
Under a €18,000 deal with the CiF, Club Surf Formentera takes responsibility for hiring and
operations at the centre while the Council oversees administrative functions.

The agreement, expected to be signed into effect next week, will formalise the Council's
collaboration with the centre, an organisation headed up by Alex Blichau and Jacques Lauren,
two individuals whose commitment to nautical sports goes back to 1981.

Sport councillor Jordi Vidal described the move as “a renewal of the Formentera Council's
policy of supporting inclusive sports centres” and affirmed the municipal sailing school “is in
sync with the administration's promotion of positive values in sport, active participation in local
community, fithess and health”. The effort, says Vidal, reflects the Council's ongoing
commitment to sustainability.

New location

The new Escola de Vela is located at the crossroads of carrer de s'Almadrava and cami de Sa
Bocana de s'Estany. Equipped with permits from Ses Salines park and coastal authorities, the
centre's facilities will remain provisional through summer, awaiting public tender of the plan to
construct a Centre d'Esports Nautics (“Nautical Sports Centre”) in La
Savina.

For complete information about activities at the sailing school, or to take part in June signups,
visit the Antoni Blanc sport centre.




